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May 6, 2021 

 
 

 

Dear Multifamily Stakeholders: 

 

 

 I hope this finds you well.  We wanted to make you aware of a training opportunity 

offered by HUD’s Relocation and Real Estate Division of the Office of Affordable Housing 

Programs. When a HUD funded project involves acquisition, rehabilitation and/or demolition, 

property owners and tenants receive protections under the Uniform Relocation Assistance and 

Real Property Acquisition Policies Act of 1970 (URA). HUD has developed free training 

resources designed to help you understand URA entitlements and protect yourself from 

unanticipated costs.  Please see the attached Email for further information.   

 

I hope this information will be helpful to you.  If you have questions or need 

clarification, please reach out to your Account Executive.  If you do not know who your AE is, 

please check here: https://www.hud.gov/states/shared/working/west/mf/ownmgmt/ae or email 

Den.Incoming@hud.gov or SF.Incoming@hud.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

J. M. Naish, Regional Director 

Multifamily West Region 

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT 

 Multifamily West Region 

                                        San Francisco Regional Office  

 One Sansome Street, Suite 1200 

 San Francisco, CA 94104-4430 
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